Application No: Ce Name: i Comment:

2020714527 - 14/06/2020 16:28:03  OBT

Printedon:  15/06/2020
Response:

The roofs of these garages and the first garage can be seen from Swaings Lane. This application for the
second garage to replace slatted metal garage door with inappropriate brick, door and window will set an
unfortunate precedent. If other garages follow suit the outcome will be an untidy mix of infills causing visual
harm to the conservation area.

The proposed drawings for a children;s playroom are perplexing; there is a long staircase with no protective
handrail, a mezzanine with 1.5m headroom, disappearing roof rafters, a door leading to outside and bare
oversight from the host building.

If the council is minded to approve this application the rooflights should be conservation type and colour to
blend with roof.
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